
To Whom it May Concern:

I am writing to request that you VOTE NO on the upcoming vote being taken to extend all
and any of the COVID emergency executive orders previously issued by Governor Ned
Lamont. Specifically, Executive Order 13A [mask mandates] should not be extended and
should be terminated. If all of the executive orders that are proposed to be extended
[included executive order 13A] are bundled into one single vote, I request that you vote NO
on this matter. There is no longer an emergency pursuant to which these emergency
executive powers should continue.

Sincerely,

Meagan Guidotti
Danbury CT Resident


